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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Good day my fellow Members!  

I cannot express in words how proud I am of our Board for the annual convention held in Fort Wayne last month.  Perhaps
everyone was just playing nice shortly after the conclusion, but the feedback I received personally was overwhelmingly positive. 
 Some had even stated “the best one ever”!    

As shared earlier this month, the PAC Golf Scramble and reception, followed by the President’s Dinner and a full day of
presentations and networking received very good reviews from those attending, and while there I shared some of my goals as your
President, which are listed below.  

Committees: As I write this, we are working to get our committees in place prior to our August 10th Board planning meeting, and
we can use member help. If you would be interested in joining one of the following committees; Communication/Technology,
Education, Membership, Internship, or PAC please go to our website page (https://indianamba.org/Volunteer-Committees) for more
information and a form to fill out and send to: execdir@indianamba.org.   

Charity: I would like to focus a little more attention on our charitable activities on the state level.  I realize our chapters have done
a very good job over the years in doing so, but feel we can and should lead by example on a larger scale with our State Board. 

Diversity and Engagement: We should always be searching out individuals who bring new and fresh ideas, are passionate about
who they are and what they bring to the table, regardless of skin color or gender.  This includes our younger generation, which will
be to ones seeing us into the future. In my view this is not necessarily all about the number, but rather the learning, sharing,
listening, and growing as individuals guiding us to a stronger collective. 

Shared Vision: The Board shares the same goals in providing value to our membership.  How we provide that value and the path
we take to get there however could be different for each leader, and a healthy discussion is encouraged among the Board and our
members.  Therefore, if there are ever any concerns about the direction we are taking, I encourage you to reach out to myself or
anyone else on the Board.  

Transition to New Management in 2023: As announced at the convention, our long-time Executive Director Al Thorup, is retiring from his
position on March 31st, and on April 1st IMBA will be managed by personnel at the Indiana Bankers Association (IBA), led by their Director of
Policy, Dax Denton. This is NOT a merger of our associations. Rather, it is a 3-year management agreement with IBA to assume the
responsibilities that Al and his assistants have been taking care of. I am as confident as I can be that our Board has made a fantastic decision
about the future of the IMBA in hiring IBA, and while I do not know exactly what IMBA looked like 14 years ago, prior to Al taking the helm, I have
heard enough stories to know we are far better off now than we were before him.  

The Board looks forward to supporting Dax and his team, and we owe it to Al, ourselves, and our entire membership to make sure
our Association continues to thrive going into 2023 and beyond. 

Sincerely, 

2022/2023 IMBA President, Joel Scheer 



https://indianamba.org/Volunteer-Committees


EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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As Joel notes in his article above, March 31st next year will be my last day as Executive Director of the IMBA. I plan to write something
about my 15 years being your Executive Director in the February or March newsletter, but for now, I would like to write about a few

important items surrounding this transition to having the IMBA managed by the Indiana Bankers Association (IBA). 



First, this is not a merger of our associations. Rather, we have signed a 'Management Services Agreement' with IBA for three years.
IMBA will remain independent, with your Board in charge as it has been from the beginning. Second, this has been worked on for
multiple years, with discussions in both full Board meetings as well as a working group, led by Past President Bryan Traylor, IMBA's

Legal Counsel and Lobbyist Tom Dinwiddie, myself, and other officers. We have discussed the 'Pros and Cons' of this, including many
issues that affect our membership, including lobbying, and we have had the leadership of IBA participate in multiple Board meetings

for them to discuss this and address questions from our Board. 



After all the above, we came to an agreement and executed it in late-May, with the implementation set for April 1st next year. 



Finally, I have already started monthly meetings with Dax Denton and others at IBA, and will continue to do so through next March. As
they have run a very successful trade association for many years, and have been a partner of ours in lobbying over that same time, I
have full confidence in them, and your Board, that this transition will go well, and the management of this association will be in good

hands after I leave! 



If anyone would like to reach out to me for further information on this please feel free to do so via a phone call or e-mail. 





Alan Thorup, CRMP
Executive Director

812.537.1003
ExecDir@IndianaMBA.org

Hello everyone, I hope you are all enjoying the beautiful warm weather this summer….



I want to start out by saying “Thank You” to everyone who came to the Annual State
Convention last month in Fort Wayne and helped make it a great success!  The feedback

received has been nothing short of spectacular.  Thank you to the Northeast Chapter for all
their hard work in securing the event location, hotels, golf course and finishing it all up with
the TinCaps baseball game.  Thank you to the Education Committee for putting together an

incredible line-up of speakers full of great and relevant content.  Lastly, thank you to our
very own Al Thorup for his dedication and commitment to this organization.  We are sure

going to miss Al after he retires!



As we look ahead to the start of our next fiscal year, the education committee is excited
about all the events we have in store.  The first of which is the Virtual Compliance meeting

on July 28th covering “Compliant Employment Solutions in the Changing Mortgage Market”. 
 In August will be the next Virtual Secondary Marketing meeting with those details coming
soon.  The first “in-person” Future Leaders course since 2019 will be taking place this fall

along with a Production Conference coming in the fall as well.  Looking ahead to the spring
of 2023, we will have the Compliance Seminar and then wrapping it all up with our Annual

State Convention in French Lick, Indiana in June. 



As you can see the Education Committee is hard at work to bring you as much value as
possible over the next year.  If you would like to join the Education Committee and be a part

of the planning process for any of the previously mentioned events, please reach out to
execdir@indianamba.org.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer!  





Rob Green
IMBA Education Committee Chair

Chief Quality Officer
GVC Mortgage, Inc.

rgreen@gvcmortgage.com

EDUCATION CHAIR-
ROB GREEN
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Indiana Housing Data



Existing-Home Sales Fall 5.4% in June



MBA: Share of Mortgage Loans in Forbearance
Decreases Slightly in June



MBA Advocacy Update July 18 2022




https://indianarealtors.com/consumers/housing-data/
https://newslink.mba.org/mba-newslinks/2022/july/mba-newslink-friday-july-22-2022/existing-home-sales-fall-5-4-in-june/?utm_campaign=MBA%20NewsLink%20Friday%20July%2022%202022&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua
https://newslink.mba.org/mba-newslinks/2022/july/mba-newslink-wednesday-july-20-2022/mba-share-of-mortgage-loans-in-forbearance-decreases-slightly-in-june/?utm_campaign=MBA%20NewsLink%20Wednesday%20July%2020%202022&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua
https://newslink.mba.org/mba-newslinks/2022/july/mba-newslink-monday-july-18-2022/mba-advocacy-update-july-18-2022/?utm_campaign=MBA%20NewsLink%20Monday%20July%2018%202022&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua
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ANNUAL PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM
SPONSORS

CLICK THE LOGO TO VISIT THEIR WEBPAGE!

PLATINUM SPONSORS

GOLD SPONSORS

SILVER SPONSORS

https://www.fhlbi.com/
http://tcunet.com/
https://www.radian.com/
https://mortgage.archgroup.com/us/
https://ruoff.com/
https://www.essent.us/
https://www.hallmarkhomemortgage.com/

